
July 3, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Kenji Tateiwa 
Manager, Nuclear Power Programs 
Tokyo Electric Power Company 
Washington Office 
2121 K Street, NW Suite 910 
Washington, DC 20037 
 
Dear Mr. Tateiwa: 
 
I would like to sincerely thank you for traveling to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
(NRC) headquarters in Rockville, Maryland, to present a seminar on “Tackling Water Issues at 
Fukushima Dai-ichi” hosted by the Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research (RES).  We also 
greatly appreciate the time you spent with our technical staff both prior to and following your 
presentation to inform them on ground-water monitoring and modeling activities, innovative 
remediation technologies, and robotics being used to identify and characterize radionuclide 
releases and to answer their questions on TEPCO’s remediation strategy and program.   
 
Feedback from our staff indicates they learned a great deal from your videos, presentation 
slides, and technical responses to the audience’s questions.  The NRC audience was especially 
impressed with the timely information on the challenges of implementing your multifaceted 
remediation program.  As noted in the Chairman’s introductory remarks, we are very 
appreciative of the openness and sharing of lessons learned during the post-accident recovery 
program.  These lessons are very timely and important to our regulatory program in 
understanding decommissioning and residual radionuclide contaminant issues. 
 
We hope that your interactions with our technical staff, particularly your pre-seminar 
conversation with our technical staff, were mutually beneficial.  We appreciate the time and 
effort you took to prepare and deliver your presentation and especially your willingness to 
provide follow-up communication on this important topic.  We hope that this collaboration with 
NRC will continue. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 
 
      Michael F. Weber 
      Deputy Executive Director  
             for Transformation, Project Aim 2020 
      Office of the Executive Director for Operations 
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